
 
 
 
From: ANIMALERT  
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 1:18 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: AWAC Nomination 
 
Betty: 
 
Carole Dutton, one of our Animalert members, has expressed an interest in 
applying for a vacant AWAC position. She indicated we would have to officially 
nominate her as a representative for Animalert. If this is required, please consider 
this email as confirmation of our direction to you to approve Carole Dutton’s 
application. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bill Warder, Trustee 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 
Animalert Pet Adoptions. 

 


